
Proposal for Local Government 

Transparency Task Force 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Local Government Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to propose the establishment of a Local Government Transparency Task Force 

aimed at enhancing accountability and fostering public trust in our local administration. In an era 

where citizens increasingly demand openness, it is imperative that we implement strategies to 

improve transparency in government operations. 

The proposed Task Force will focus on the following key objectives: 

• Reviewing current transparency practices within local government. 

• Identifying areas for improvement and developing actionable recommendations. 

• Engaging with community stakeholders to gather feedback and insights. 

• Implementing communication strategies to inform the public about government decisions 

and initiatives. 

By forming this Task Force, we can demonstrate our commitment to transparency and strengthen 

our relationship with the community. I believe that your leadership and insight would be 

invaluable in guiding this initiative. 

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can 

collaborate to enhance the transparency of our local government. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 



[Your Contact Information] 


